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Dear Parents and 
Families 
 
Hurray for 
Greenplay (see 
photo)! I'm sure you 
will all agree our 
garden is just 
fantastic! 
Our ambition doesn't 
stop here, we are 

already onto the next bit of planning to include a growing area and 
forest enclosure, which will all be dependent on the success of our 
fundraising activities over the year. 
 
This time of year is amazing, your children are at their most 
confident, and we hope resilient as they start to move on up or out of 
our setting. For those of you who are leaving us, we wish you and 
your child every success in Primary School. 
 
2016-17 has been a great year for St Pauls, for example we have a 
great new outside area, have been nominated for national awards for 
our antenatal work  and presented research at local and national 
conferences. We have a remarkable team, I'm sure you will join me 
in thanking them all for their commitment, love and hard work. 
 
As ever we are saying goodbye to a few staff members as they move away or on to new exciting 
things. We say goodbye to Pippa, who has inspired our Forest Adventures, Alba who returns to 
her home country, Amber, who will be training to be a teacher and Emily, who is leaving to have 
her first baby! They have each brought so much to our learning community, we wish them good 
luck! 
 
We also welcome new folk onto our team, Abi is joining our baby team and Billie and Henar will 
be working in EYs2. 
 
Finally can we also say thankyou to you for your continued support, our nursery is going from 
strength to strength and that’s largely due to the support of our families and community.            
We wish you a peaceful and happy summer. 
 

Nursery term dates: 
Last day of term is Friday 
21st July. 
New term starts on 
Tuesday 5th September. 
Family support is available 
throughout the school 
holidays. 
Inset Days: 
Nursery School and 
Children's Centre will 
be CLOSED for staff 
training and development on 
the following date: 

 
Monday 4th September 

Monday 11th September 
Thursday 23rd November 
Wednesday 17th January 
Tuesday 27th February 
Wednesday 6th June 
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Wellbeing arts 

Here at St Pauls we are very proud of the work that 

we do to support the local community. We reach out 

and use a creative approach to engage with members 

of our locality and our families who work alongside 

one another at wellbeing arts. Wellbeing arts is a re-

laxed and friendly group art session, the sessions are 

beneficial for those who are socially isolated, anxious, 

stressed or suffering from chronic illness. Participants 

attend for 16 weeks and this term we have enjoyed 

batik, printmaking, working with clay and sculpture.  

We were also invited to participate in an exhibition at 

City Hall. The ‘Culture, Health and Wellbeing Interna-

tional Conference was held last 

month and our artwork was dis-

played alongside other ‘art on refer-

ral’ groups from across the city. We 

also contributed to ‘Crowd’, which 

was an incredible installation which 

encouraged an open dialogue about 

the 1 in 4 of us who will experience 

difficulties with our mental health 

during our lives. We were very proud 

that some of the participants on our 

programme attended the show and 

met with some of the delegates from 

the conference to talk of their experi-

ences at wellbeing arts.  

If you think this may be something 

you are interested in please contact 

Jenny Bodnarchuk on 07467335725 

or jenny.bodnarchuk@bristol-

schools.uk. 

We look forward to hearing from you. 



St Pauls Library  
Following our meeting with Shulah, Dennis and 
Vicky from the city libraries the nursery school de-
signed a Library visiting plan, with dates and times 
for parents to sign up. All of the key groups have 
been visiting the library weekly and families have 
eagerly attended the visits as you can see from the 
photos. 

For some of our children, the library is a 
completely new environment, children are 
totally inspired by the huge selection of 
books, which enable them to extend their 
own fascinations to completely new levels.  
Kyron searched the shelves carefully to col-
lect a pile of books about dinosaurs, then 
methodically leafs through every page, 
proudly naming the ones he recognises.  Ab-
durahman searched a page for all the ‘A’s’ – 
‘That’s my name!’ he celebrates.  
 

The quiet space provides the per-
fect environment to share new 
books together as a family; 
Rhianna's Nanny and Mummy 
came along and chose different 
books to read with Rhianna and 
her baby brother - Isaiah. Rhianna 
and her Mum both left as signed 
up Library Members!  
Library staff have been flexible 
and welcoming throughout our 
visits; sharing stories 

with children, and advising families on opening times and different services offered and events 
held at the library.   
Vicky from the library has also come along and read stories in the classroom and met with 
families to encourage them to visit their local library., and Dennis came and met our 
childminding group. 
Did you see them at the summer event on Saturday?  
We are currently working towards our aim of signing up 100% of our children for library mem-
bership.    
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Did you attend our 
summer celebration on 
Saturday?  
We really enjoyed seeing 
so many of our families, 
old and new faces, and 
members of our 
community. 
We are very proud of our 
new garden, the tree 
houses, our sandy play 
area, the babies shack 
and the fire pit…..the list 
goes on! 

There is still a way to go and the money we raised on Saturday will go towards a nest 
swing. You will be pleased to know that we raised about £800… 
 
We need to say a big thank you to the following: 
 Nick Giles (manager of Tescos in Brislington) 

donated fruit and bread rolls for our 
barbeque. 

 Pak Butchers donated meat for the 
barbeque. 

 Cossys fruit and veg donated fruit baskets 
for the raffle 

 Alison Clarkeson who made the most 
amazing cake for our ‘guess the weight of 
the cake’ competition. 

 All the staff and families who took time to 
bake cakes and cook food. 

 
All the musicians who made it such a magical day, we enjoyed listening to you all. 
 
The garden was officially opened by Karen Fry, who worked alongside our families for 
over 40 years. Karen was joined by three of our original babies who were thrilled to 
be part of the ceremony.  
 
Thank you to all of the staff and families who gave up there time to come along and 
help make our first summer celebration such a great success.  



MONTHLY DAY CARE 
AND WRAPAROUND IN-
VOICES 
Please can we remind all 
parent/carers that invoices 
for day care and wrapa-
round are sent out at 
around the 15

th
 of the 

month and due to be paid 
within 14 days of issue – 
i.e. by the end of the 
month.   
Reminders for payment will 
be sent out from the begin-
ning of the month.   
If your payment has been 
made but you are waiting 
for it to be processed 
through Bristol City Council 
– such as online payments 
and childcare vouchers—
please let the office know 
so that we don’t chase you 
further. 
 
 

Recipe Book—Update 
 

We have been overwhelmed by the contributions for our recipe book, many thanks to all of you 
who have taken the time to submit your recipes so far.  
We are now planning to take the submissions to a graphic designer and have the book printed, 

therefore, this will take a little longer than anticipat-
ed! 
The plan is that it will be available for you all to buy 
towards the end of the year, we will keep you updat-
ed with the progress, but in the meantime you are 
still able to submit any recipes, pick up a leaflet from 
reception or contact Jenny:  
Jenny.bodnarchuk@bristol-schools.uk 

 
Please send in by  Friday 29th September 2017 
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Pliosaurus!  

 
https://www.bristolmuseums.org.uk/bristol-museum-and-art-gallery/whats-on/pliosaurus/ 
 
Travel back in time 150 million years and dive into Bristol’s Jurassic seas, teaming with extraordi-
nary creatures.   
We dare you to come face to face with one very special creature – an 8m long  Pliosaurus. She’s 
the ultimate predator and you’ll be awestruck as you touch her wounds, listen to her heart beat, 
and smell her disgusting breath. 
Then travel forward to the present to find out more about this amazing beast, who we’ve 
named Doris. See her actual fossil - one of the world’s most complete – and play games to dis-
cover more about her life and death. All the family can have fun investigating the science that 
helped us bring her back to life. 
Make sure you pick up a Jurassic Takeover pack when you arrive for more exciting Jurassic relat-
ed activities throughout the museum! 
Pliosaurus! is particularly suitable for families with children aged 3 -11  years. There are special 
toddler times on Tuesday mornings, 10am -1pm (outside of school holidays). 

There’s no ticket to buy on the way in… Pay What You Think on the way out.  
 

https://www.bristolmuseums.org.uk/bristol-museum-and-art-gallery/whats-on/pliosaurus/
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Your child’s skin needs protection from the sun's harmful ultra-
violet (UV) rays whenever they're outdoors. 
Seek shade. UV rays are strongest and most harmful at mid-
day, so it's best to plan indoor activities then. .. 
Cover up. ... Get a hat. ...Wear sunglasses. ... Apply sunscreen. 
If you feel you need to protect your child from the sun when in a 
pram or push chair….Don’t cover with a blanket, muslin or coat 
use a sun screen designed especially for this purpose. 
Your child/baby can over heat as the temperature inside the 

muslin will increase by 10 degrees. On a day which is 22 degrees the temperature under cover 

for the child/baby can reach 34 degrees.  Seek medical help or 

professional advice for 

further information.  
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